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Cahill’s 2020 Summer Associate Class Recognized
for Pro Bono Service by Multiplying Good

Date: 08/12/20

External Link: To learn more about the award, read Multiplying Good’s profile on the 2020 Summer Associate Class

here.

The nonprofit organization Multiplying Good has named Cahill's 2020 Summer Associate class a recipient of its One
in a Million Award in recognition of their outstanding pro bono efforts.

In its announcement of the honor, the organization highlighted the Summer Associates’ breadth of work, which
included assisting Sanctuary for Families and victims of domestic violence, small businesses (mainly veteran,
minority, or woman-owned) regarding emergency SBA loans and grants under the CARES Act, and special-needs
children seeking educational services for remote learning.

Multiplying Good, founded in 1972 by Jacqueline Kennedy Onassis, Senator Robert Taft Jr., and Sam Beard to fuel
public service through recognition and leadership development, launched the One in a Million Awards Campaign in
May 2020 to honor individuals and organizations making a difference by serving others in this unprecedented time.
The One in a Million Awards Campaign seeks to celebrate those whose acts of bravery, generosity, and kindness are
bringing our nation together in this time and, through recognition, inspire others to do the same.
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